project680

2019 Spring DRIVE

It is time for our spring drive to collect supplies for our homeless students in the school district. From February 18 through March 29 we'll collect some of the most-needed items according to the Liaison for Homeless Services. We invite you to get involved by donating or dreaming up ways to support the cause.

Our focus for this drive is:

New Hoodie Sweaters (All sizes)



Due to storage issues, we can only accept new clothing items.

Drop-Off:

You can drop off any donations to City Hall in Rancho Cordova or locations listed on our web page (www.project680.org). We can also accept checks and cash donations through our non-profit 501c3 sponsor. Checks can be made payable to "Cordova Community Council" with a "Project 680" in the memo.

For More Information – contact us at our facebook page (project680)

I SUPPORT HOMELESS STUDENTS